

Dear Pastor and Praying Friends,

January 2024

As we reflect on the past year, we are overwhelmed with the goodness of God. As we look forward to the new year, we are excited with the possibilities. Our desire as individuals, as a family, and as a ministry is to bring God glory.

We are thankful for the opportunity we had to serve alongside twenty-two churches in fourteen countries around the world this past year. We partnered with over 700 team members- arranging travel, mobilizing groups, executing clinics, and navigating challenges. We are amazed at His hand of protection and humbled by the opportunity to introduce so many people to missions.

In 2024 our reach will be to assist in 20 churches - including some very new church plants. We are nearly at capacity on all our trips and are in awe of the hundreds of travelers that have already signed up for these trips - how encouraging that people really do love missions!

We have watched God work in our family. Our four older children traveled and served alongside us in Peru and LuLu served a second time in El Salvador. They watched as souls were saved and lives were changed. They have seen God provide over and over and over again. They have seen the deaths of close friends and family this year, and yet they have experienced the Lord's grace in our lives. We are thankful for the five children we have been entrusted to train. Noah and Jude are finishing up their junior year. Noah enjoyed football and helps us with driving everyone around. Jude is maintaining National Honor Society qualifications and is working at Publix. He feels called to ministry in some aspect and we are praying through those options. LuLu is enjoying her freshman year of high school and is a great basketball player and social butterfly. Ruby plays middle school basketball and landed a spot in the school play. And David is enjoying Kindergarten. Imagine the challenge of an 11-year age gap between our first son and our last son!

Thank you for investing in us through financial support and prayer. We would not be able to do what we do without the body of Christ surrounding us. Please consider joining us on a trip or visiting our headquarters in Georgia. We would love to host you.

Our biggest need currently is financial support to take our family to Kenya in March. We have always tried to keep MMO real for our children, and we think it's important that they serve by our side on one trip per year. For the last 17 years, we have always tried to keep the trips very short and close (for financial purposes). Now, with our time running short before college and the major changes of life that brings, we would love to take our kids to see Africa and the need for more Gospel ministries. We humbly ask your assistance in influencing their future ministry endeavors. If you feel led to donate financially, please go to: https://mmo.managedmissions.com/MyTrip/edmondsonfamily

Also, please find attached an updated family photo. We will have new prayer cards printed soon. If you would like to have new cards mailed to you, please let us know!

Happy New Year and may the Lord abundantly bless you as you serve Him in 2024.

Serving Alongside,

(pradleyldmandson-

Bradley, Kelly, Noah, Jude, LuLu, Ruby Edmondson.....and David!